Welcome | ST PETER'S BENGEWORTH

EVESHAM

Print edition

Worshipping Jesus in a Growing Community

• Web: www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk

• E-mail: bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk

We extend a warm welcome to everyone attending our services and events, especially if you are new to the area or visiting us for the first time. Please make yourself known to clergy and members of the congregation and stay for coffee/tea afterwards.

Today's Services 9th October 2016 Twentieth Sunday after Trinity

8.00am	Holy Communion (said) Rev. Mark Binney	
10.00am	Parish Eucharist Rev. Mark Binney	
Readers	Heather Staite, Lucy Vincent-Daviss	
Intercessions	David Cockram	
Hymns	73, 170, 328, 673, 948	
3.00pm	Holy Baptisms	
4.30pm	Splash! Children's Service 4-11 All Saints	
10.00am	Fairfield Church Service	
6.00pm	SoulFood at All Saints	

Diary

Mon 10th	7.30pm	Standing committee meeting
Tues 11th	10.00am	Holy Communion
	2.30pm	Flower arrangers meeting
	6pm – 7pm	Rainbow Guides
Wed 12th	10.00am-	Bengeworth Academy
	9.00pm	iSing Pop
	7.30pm	Asum House Group
		1 Broadway Road
Thurs 13th	6.15pm-7.15pm 7.30pm –8.30pm	Splosh! Youthie 10 – 12s " 12+
Fri 14th	7.00pm	Choir practice

Next Sunday 16th October 2016

8.00am	Holy Communion (said) Rev. Julian Bomyer	
10.00am	Parish Eucharist	
	Canon Michael Grylls	
10.00am	Fairfield Church Service	
6.00pm	SoulFood at All Saints	

FOR YOUR PRAYERS

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly: -

Janet Bailey, Beattie Ballard, Pearl Bradley, Sylvia Emson, Barbara Line and Grace Percival, as well as others known to us personally.

For those who have died and all who mourn at this

time:- Vera Williams, Doreen Grove and Michael Payne.

For all children and young people in our community, and those involved in our Church groups and schools and those being baptised here today Faith Kathleen Rea and Ethan Stephen Rea.

If writing a cheque for the church, please make it out to Bengeworth PCC not St. Peter's.

Gluten free communion wafers are now available here. Please inform one of 'the welcomers' if you require one.

NOTICES

Flower Arranger's meeting

There will be a meeting of the flower arrangers on Tuesday 11th October at 2.30pm in the Bostock Room to discuss Christmas flowers, wreaths/posies and 2017's Flower rota. Please come along or contact Jane Richards on 870567 if you would like to help.

'Singing The Faith'

A united service for Christians of all denominations to celebrate Methodism, particularly its legacy of inspirational hymnody, with interesting commentary and the United Churches Choir will be held here at St. Peters on Sunday 16th October at 6.30pm.

There will be a coffee morning in aid of Breast Cancer Now on Saturday 22nd October, 10.00am -12.00pm, in the church at St Peters. There will be coffee and refreshments, a pink stall and a cake stall and a raffle. Donations will be greatly received, and baked cakes.

Deanery Quiet Day

Monday 7th November, 10.00am - 4.00pm

A day of spiritual refreshment and encouragement at Holland House, Cropthorne, with Rev. Canon David Rogers. £15 (pay on the day) to include a coffee, lunch buffet and tea. Open to anyone who would enjoy some thoughtful talks, quiet times for reflection and a chance to unwind with God.

To book a place, please phone Rosemary Roberts (Deanery Synod Secretary) on 01386 792568 or email her at riroberts1066@btinternet.com

Offer your hand for International Friendship

Could you offer a few days stay over the Christmas period to adult international Students who face a lonely holiday on a **University Campus?**

This is a voluntary position available through HOST a charity set up in 1987. To find out more please visit www.hostuk.org or call 02077396292

Request for junk modelling items for Shine Out of School Clubs!

Colour Magazines, Junk Art Items such as card, cereal boxes, kitchen roll tubes, egg boxes, Woollen yarn, Jars with clear glass, Old shirts for protective overalls, Pine cones

To borrow in December: Dolls and Baby equipment such as bath bottles clothes and toys Many thanks. Mandy Palmer

Caring Hands.

There is a box in all our churches for your donations of food, clothing, toiletries and baby requisites which will be passed on to Caring Hands, working at Evesham Christian Centre. www.chands.org.uk

Notices for next week's pew sheet.

Please send notices or information for inclusion in next week's pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am the preceding Thursday. Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381.

Email:-bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk

